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Comments: I'm not going to bore anyone with a long dialogue about why I'm against placing bolts or pitons for
permanent anchors, instead I'll just say it's wrong to start a policy that will lead to higher risks by those that want
to stay in the good graces of the park and forest service. This idea that both agencies have gone forward with is
ridiculous as well as outrageous.

Stainless steel bolts and hangers have their place as do pitons.

Why not address the lack of staffing of parks and forest service employees. Both agencies could use upgrades of
infrastructure also.

Scott Jouppi



